Morris County is accepting applications for an Indigent Attorney according to SB7.  The applications are due by 5:00pm Friday, September 13, 2024. Please contact the county auditor by phone or e-mail for a notice of application and sample contract guidelines at 903-645-2717 or auditor@co.morris.tx.us. The application will be awarded in Commissioner’s Court on Monday, September 30, 2024.




